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1 Enclosure.
1st July, 1942.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 29th ultimo

(Ref, 8), with enclosures rega the proposed modified
engine seating for the O ety ¥ GOLDPTIDER" , and the
necessary reference plans have also come to hand from
London 0ffice.

1 now send, for your information, a copy of a
letter which has to=day been addressed %o the Soclety's
Surveyor at Dublin, mdifmviubogoedmu@ to let m

have third copy of the phninamomn,liﬂnm
to have 1t ame and despatched to the Surveyor.

y Wrgﬁﬁfuly,
© 2021

Lloyd’s Register
Foupdation |

00S% 3¥ -00Y 3

The Secretary,
WOKL NGHAM,



